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UPDATED 
 

September 24, 2018 
 
Dear LLE Parents: 
 
Due to the forecast of thunderstorms we will postpone the Evacuation Drill to 
the morning of Wednesday, October 3, in conjunction with the Demarest 
Police Department.  If the weather is not conducive for this event, it will again 
be postponed until another school day.  Please send your child to school with 
clothing appropriate for walking outside, considering the right type of shoes 
and jacket or sweatshirt. 
 
This drill is mandated by state and district policy and is also a good practice 
for students and staff should an emergency occur.  If you have any questions 
or health concerns, please email your child’s classroom teacher or school 
nurse.  Students will return to school in time for the regular lunch period. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 

Frank J. Mazzini 

Mr. Frank J. Mazzini 
Principal 
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